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Colin Duke

From: Colin Duke [ogden@dial.pipex.com]
Sent: 15 July 2016 14:43
To: 'Richard Winter'
Cc: 'Parveen Akhtar'; 'kersten.england@bradford.gov.uk'
Subject: Misfeasance in Public Office

Mr Winters

I understand you have been instructing members of staff in the executive office or other depoartments of the
council to transfer calls to your office . In the event of any investigation under s106 of the Local Government
Finance Act or in the alternative s122 of the Local Government Act it is not properly your role to inhibit due process
and your acts or omissions may be considered as part of those concerns

I am requesting you to set out your reasons for intercepting calls and to clarify exactly what instructions you are
acting under and from whom to enquiries duly made and to which response or enquiry is obligate under process ,
duty or constitution. I would suggest that acting ultra vires in these circumstances would be unwise

In the near future when I make a call for the attention of the CEO Office I expect it to be dealt with professionally
and in accordance with the Councils Constitutional process. In the alternative if I wish to call your office then that is
the number I shall use

I have already warned you about your behaviour previously in regard to intimidating prejudicial bullying or
discriminatory behaviour and have retained correspondence to that effect from you . I suggest respectfully you
conform to your professional practice standards

If in any capacity you are interfering with requests to meet with Parveen Akhtar or Kersten England then you need
to be clear on what your reason and involvement is

I again caution you on any grounds of misfeasance in public office

I remain

CV Duke


